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The Boeing Company and its employees have committed more than $5 million to the humanitarian efforts
involved in the aftermath of Tuesday's terrorist attacks on the United States.

The employee leaders of the company's Employees Community Funds have voted to approve approximately $1
million to relief agencies. In addition, these employee-managed community funds have begun a campaign
among Boeing's 199,000 employees that will be matched dollar-for-dollar by the company. Boeing's corporate
contribution will be divided evenly between the Red Cross and the United Way September 11 Fund.
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